

Wibsey Primary School North Road, Wibsey, Bradford, BD6 1RL Tel: 01274 678016/775545 Headteacher: Mr N M Cooper

12th July 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

Years 5 & 6 End of Year Performance – Tuesday 18th July 2017

It is important that all pupils will return to school for the second performance of the Year 5 and 6 performance on Tuesday 18th July.

Please return your child to school for 6 pm, whether you are attending that performance or not, as we would like all our Year 5 and 6 pupils to be a part of this great end of year showcase.

Pupils are requested to wear full school uniform unless they are in Raise Your Voice Choir or Dance Club. These pupils will be informed separately what they need to wear. We will make costumes as easy to access as possible.

Any problems please contact Mrs Hutton, Miss Atherton or Mrs Uppal.

Thank you.

Mrs Hutton Music Teacher